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Highlights of this week 

 

 As school recommenced for the Summer Term the miles continued to roll in for our virtual half 
term holiday to Nice as part of our ‘Laudato Si’ Project. Well done to everyone for contributing we 
had some fantastic efforts from children, staff and governors.  

 #sacpskvirtualholiday #sacpskinspire100  
 

 Mr Waine set our first 60 second challenge for the half term—’the squat for seconds’ challenge; 
holding the squat position for 60 seconds. #sacpsk60secondchallenge #sacpskpe  

 

 Year 6/5 and 6 celebrated World Ocean Day by discovering more about aquatic species and the 
state of our World’s Oceans. #sacspskinspire #sacpskgeography  

 

 Children in year 4/3 showed their impressive skills by making music with various household      
objects as well as baking cakes. #sacpskmusic #sacpskdt  

 
 
 

 
REMEMBER TO VIEW OUR TWITTER PAGE TO KEEP UP WITH ALL THE LATEST NEWS  

 
 

KEEP UP THE GOOD WORK EVERYONE 

 

 

Collective Worship focus this week is: families 

 

At this uncertain time please St Anne pray for us and our school. 

St Agnes pray for us and pray for our Parish. 

 

Our St Anne’s Catholic Primary School child focus this week is:  reading 
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Attendance 

We are basing our attendance on checking in with school either through seesaw or a phone call. We will 

base our attendance on who we know has touched base with school (we do understand that some      

families do not always have access to the internet so we have been phoning to say hello).  

 

Class % engaged 

Bear Cubs  56% 

Lions 73% 

Tigers 87% 

Bumblebees 70% 

Dragonflies 67% 

Ladybirds 72% 

Year 3 69% 

Year 4/3 69% 

Year 4 75% 

Year 5 72% 

Year 6/5 80% 

Year 6 96% 

Overall 74% engaging with 

home learning. Fantastic      

efforts from our wonderful   

pupils. Let’s keep engaged. 

Well done to Year 6 with 96% 

of students active on our home 

learning platforms. 

Class Star of the Week 

Bear Cubs  Talulla Fitzpatrick &  Jacob Freeman   

Lions Erin Worsley for her engagement at home and her excellent weather report  

Tigers Lailah Carter for brilliant maths work during home learning this week.  

Bumblebees Alice Tate for persevering even when work  gets tricky. Keep up this excellent effort.  

Dragonflies Leo King for his effort, enthusiasm and progress with his home learning.   

Ladybirds Zack Roberts for his excellent effort with our Nice trip and for always work-

ing extremely hard.  Sean Gallagher for his incredible effort with Reading Plus over the 

half term and reading over 12,000 words. 

Year 3 Mia Davies for working hard at home and posting excellent work on seesaw.  

Year 4/3 Samuel Usher for all his wonderful work and effort at home.  

Year 4 Maxwell Sadlier for being self motivated and attempting activities with great resili-

ence.   

Year 5 Emily Hughes for amazing effort with her home learning and Charlie Drew for walking 
45.5 miles over Half Term. 

Year 6/5 Aaron Gillespie for his continued effort and attitude to home learning which have been 
exemplary throughout. What an outstanding Year 5 pupil he is!  

Year 6 Callum Ord for being fully engaged all week with fantastic efforts on all work set 
around Art and his regular contribution to our Twitter virtual holiday.  

Star of the week INSPIRING us all 



BAKE OFF IS 

BACK!
It’s that time of year again, when children and staff put down their pencils 

and pick up their aprons in the hope of being crowned St Anne’s Bake Off 

Champion 2020.

This year, our Bake Off will be virtual, but that doesn’t mean it won’t be 

just as fun!

To enter this year’s event and be in with the 

chance of winning the trophy for your class, 

along with some amazing prizes, all you need 

to do is send a photograph of your baking 

masterpiece to your class teacher by 1st July.

Have YOU got 

what it takes to 

be crowned 

2020 Bake Off 

Champion?

COVID-19 
 

Please note that we now have a separate section on our website which you will find any correspondence 
sent out linked to COVID-19. 
 
A letter was sent out today from school to all parents/carers from Mr Anderson welcoming everyone 
back with updates on the half term ahead. 

Staff News 

We would like to congratulate Mrs Williams and her husband on the birth of 
their beautiful baby boy! Mrs Williams gave birth to Leo on 9th June 2020 
and he weighed 7lb 2oz. Mum and baby are doing well. Such wonderful 
news; we wish you every happiness as you start your journey as a family of 
three.  

Father Anton will be recording a weekly Sunday message. You can see last week’s message on 
our Twitter page or the Parish Facebook page. We will also share forthcoming messages.  

#sacpskre #sacpskparish  
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This week Lilian Tirant from Year 6 and Grace Hughes from Year 6/5 have contributed to our Newsletter 

by telling us about their home learning experiences.  

Lilian Tirant 

Grace Hughes 

 



If you are looking for some inspiration or guidance whilst home schooling please see the following links to 

websites that have recently been launched. Oak National Academy and BBC Bitesize have a range of video 

lessons as well as live shows which are updated daily. Children can access lessons from people such as 

Sir David Attenborough and Professor Brian Cox. 

 

  https://www.thenational.academy/  

 

 

  https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize  

 

 

More Online Learning: 

Also as a school we have Mathletics, Times Tables Rock Stars (TTRS) and Spelling Shed to engage with. 

Whilst in Key Stage 2 we also have Reading Plus and access for the First News newspaper.  

We are live on twitter which is a fantastic way of communicating with our school community. 

Please follow us for the latest news about the wonderful things our children do at school! 

@StAnnesKnowsley 

WE CURRENTLY HAVE A LIMITED NUMBER OF PLACES AVAILABLE IN OUR  NURSERY FOR SEPTEMBER 

2020. WE ARE NOW ABLE TO OFFER 30 HOUR PLACES.  PLEASE CALL US ON 01514778260 8.30—

1.30PM OR EMAIL THE SCHOOL ON STANNE@KNOWSLEY.GOV.UK FOR FURTHER INFORMATION. 

‘Laudato Si’ Project – Our Common Home 
  
Our goal as a school was to run/walk a 
combined total of 1634 miles over the half 
term which would enable us to virtually 
travel from Liverpool to Nice and back. It 
was a big challenge and in order to achieve 
our goal we needed pupils, guardians, staff 
and governors to get involved.  
 
A Nice update. I can announce that the 
official number of miles we covered was 
2141 miles. Children 715, parents 680, 
staff 559 and governors 187. A huge   
congratulations to everyone, it really 
shows that seemingly impossible tasks can 
be achieved if we work together!  

#sacpsk100  
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